Information regarding shifting of Students to Argul

All students will be shifted to Argul Campus starting from 15th July 2015 and the

shifting will be done as follows:

1.

All the students are required to report their respective hostels (Kesura or A.N.
Khosla), where they have kept their luggage, at least one day prior to their

date of registration.

. They have to collect their luggage kept in the luggage room of the respective

hostels.

. Institute buses will be arranged from both the hostels at suitable intervals to

Argul to shift the students on that day with their luggage.

. If any student will arrive in the night time, a temporary arrangement for his/her

accommodation will be made in the respective hostel and he/she will be

shifted to Argul campus on the next day morning.

. A detail allotment list of rooms in Mahanadi Hall of Residence and

Subarnarekha Hall of Residence will be intimated in due course of time.



